
For many years, the courses organized by the Scientific Boards of the 
Turkish Geriatrics Society and the Turkish Journal of Geriatrics were 
organized with care and were also conducted successfully this year, in 
spite of the Covid-19 pandemic.

Organized with the support of International Institute on Aging-INIA as 
a joint event with Hacettepe University Geriatric Sciences Application 
and Research Center-GEBAM “7 th Geriatrics and Gerontology cour-
se” was held on March 2-6, 2020.

The main theme of the “12th Basic Geriatrics Update Course” was 
looking through the pandemic window at the multiple problems of 
the seniors. Starting on October first- “International Seniors Day”, 
was held online October 1-3, 2020.

The 5th “Sscientific Research Course in the Field of Geriatrics” was 
again held online on November 26-28, 2020.

In line with the positive feedback received regarding all courses orga-
nized in 2020, the Society’s and the Journal’s Scientific Board will carry 
out studies on the continuation of the courses and a multidisciplinary 
online congress even if there is still the shadow of the Covid-19 pan-
demic affecting the whole world.

I wish you a healthy, happy, peaceful and prosperous New Year.

Yeşim Gökçe Kutsal
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